
James signed up for the Work Experience course in the
hopes of learning more about a career in engineering. Mrs.
Knapp and the staff at the District of North Vancouver were
happy to help facilitate a job shadow experience for James
so he could see some of the ways professional engineers
spend their days. 

The first day started with James joining the Planning
Department where he learned about urban design and
policy. The next days were filled with meeting staff from
some of the many departments in the District, travelling to
project sites and visiting the Operations Centre. 

James loved the experience and took away a new
appreciation for the ins and outs of engineering, “I realized
that engineering is a broad yet complex discipline that
requires not only the calculations, formulas, and graphs, but
also requires interpersonal skills, collaboration, and
dedication”. 
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A big thank you to the District of North Vancouver and all
the staff involved in providing James this hands-on
experience. Experiences like this are invaluable for students
and their career exploration and planning


